
  

  AUDI DEALER COMMUNICATION   
      

Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  
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Revision Notice – Service Action 91U7 / Infotainment System Software – Security Patch 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 
 General Manager 
 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 
 Parts Manager 
 Service Advisor 

 Warranty Administrator 
 Technicians 

Date: September 05, 2019 

Revision Summary: If the vehicle requires any additional infotainment updates, they must be performed 
BEFORE performing this repair. 

A revised 91U7 circular will be available on September 06, 2019. 
    
 
 

-END OF MESSAGE- 


	-END OF MESSAGE-

